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SLFPA PROJECTS POSTPONED DUE 
TO RISING RIVER LEVELS 

  
New Orleans, LA – Due to high river levels, all Southeast 
Louisiana Projects along the Mississippi River will be 
suspended until water levels are lower. The Carrollton Gage is 
currently above 11.0’, therefore all work must stop until the 
Army Corps of Engineers notifies permit holders work can 
resume.  
 
For more information please call 504-286-3100 or email 
aharris@floodauthority.org 
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